Newsletter from the Independent Living Center
November 2014
Dear Friends and Supporters,

Here we are once again with a new newsletter from the Independent Living Center for
November 2014. Our teenagers were very active with their studies when they returned to school
for the new semester this month; there were many activities from school to do and homework.
Besides, our teenagers were very happy to welcome many different groups of kind people all
month. The visitors brought many consumer goods and we would like to say thank you for
making us smile with all the activities they organized.
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On the 8" of November our teenagers came to play many sports in the Health Activity at
the center for taking care of their health. At the event, we separated all members of center into
separate groups; they enjoyed playing soccer, basketball, chairball, badminton etc. They were
good a playing fare, and in good harmony to do all the activities together and the important
thing was it will help them to enjoy having good health.
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On the 15" -16" of November our teenagers came to do activities with a group of
students from Kasetsart University, Chonburi Province. Our teenagers were very happy to do all
the activities with them and shared a good experience together. We would like to say thank you
for visiting and organizing all the fun activities.
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On the 23" of November our teenagers came to do many activities with a group of
students from Burapa’s University, Chonburi Province. They organized many games and fun
activities for our teenagers to do with them at the event. Also, they donated money to help all the
activities at our center. Thank you very much for your kindness.
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On the 30" of November our teenagers came to do activities with a group of visitors
(Rukchangnanai Group). They organized many fun activies and gave us many gifts. Our
teenagers were very happy and enjoyed doing all activities with them and we hope they will

come to visit our center again next year.
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Independent Living Center
10/9 Sukhumvit Road. Soi Nackautid 46 Maptaphut Meaung Rayong 21150
Tel 038- 608218 Fax 038-608236

Email: Idpliving@hotmail.com



